
   

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

15th November 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

As part of our next learning journey about artists, we will be taking the children on an 
educational visit to Pallant House Gallery on Tuesday 26th November. The purpose of the 
trip is to inspire the children with a variety of real art by a diverse range of artists. They 

will have the opportunity to explore different artistic styles and will make sketches of 
some pieces. 

 
We aim to leave school at 9.45am and return before lunch. Therefore no adjustments to 
school dinner will be necessary. 

 
The children should wear their school uniform but please ensure that your child has a 

warm, waterproof coat with them.  
 
We will be travelling to the gallery by minibus. As the minibuses have a maximum 

capacity of 28 children, we will need 2 children to travel to the gallery by car. If you are 
able to help with this please speak to Mrs Jenkinson or Mrs Totman. To cover the cost of 

travel, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child towards the trip.  
 
Please fill in the permission slip below, letting us know if you are able to help with the 

trip.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

Mrs Jenkinson and Mrs Totman 
 

 
 

 
Pallant House Gallery – Tuesday 26th November 2019 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to visit 
Pallant House Gallery. 

 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.00 to cover the entry fees and insurance.  
 
 

I am able to help with the trip 
 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
C.E. Primary School                          
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